
 

Our little ones are getting bigger 
everyday! It seems like they are 

learning new things and discovering 
more about the world around them in 

every second! 
 

This past month our class has learned about In 
and Out and Open and Shut. 

 
We have done lots of art projects and collages! 

 
We have also enjoyed the sand table and some 
new toys that our class has recently acquired. 

During the month of August, our class 
will be learning about airplanes and things 
that go! 

It is fun to discover that we can “go” 
to, by using different parts of our bodies. 
We can use our bodies to do many different 
things! 

There’s lots of art activities and 
discovery awaiting us! 

We look forward to this month of fun 
and activities!! 

 
 Teacher Karen and Teacher Mara  


